
May 10, 2023 

Governing Board Communication 

Agenda Item C-2 

TO: MERA Governing Board 

FROM:    Todd Williams – MERA Operations Officer 

SUBJECT: Request for additional radio – DPW Traffic Transportation 

(Board Action) 

Recommended Action 

Please approve request to increase the DPW Traffic 

Transportation radio cache with one additional repurposed mobile 

surplus Motorola radio.  

Background 

On April 6, 2023, the Marin County Radio Shop was notified 

concerning adding 1 addional MERA mobile radio to the 1st Gen 

MERA network.  

• DPW Traffic Transportation request one mobile radio unit for

emergency use by their traffic technicians when out in the

field in locations where cell services is not available.

• The additional mobile radio would be added to the existing

radio cache; therefore, there will be no additional network

changes necessary to the 1st Gen MERA network.

• This radio will be programmed by the Radio Shop and the code

plug programming will be removed prior to transitioning to

Next Gen or the radio usage is no longer required.

• Please feel free to contact Dan Dawson Principal

Transportation Planner @ email address: ddawson@marinwater.org

or phone desk (415)473-6287 for any additional questions or

information.

Per MERA policy, the DPW Traffic Transportation request to add 1 

additional radio onto the 1st Gen MERA network. Request will be 

forwarded to the next level i.e., MERA Governing Board if 

approved with no objections during the MERA Operations Board 

Meeting. 
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